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NEED FOR NEW POLICY; SUBSTANTIVE CHANGES
• SB734 requires public bodies to re-adopt remote participation / all-virtual meeting 

policies annually

• Substantive changes to the policy
• Persons with disability or caregivers count towards physical quorum even if participating 

remotely (SB85)
• Policy cannot restrict remote or all-virtual participants from voting on matters before the 

public body (SB85)
• Remote participants or all-virtual participants must keep camera on or they do not count 

towards quorum (SB734)
• 25% cap for all-virtual meetings increased to 50% (SB734) per year
• Policy must be re-adopted by public body annually (SB734)

2



3

QUESTIONS?


